
11  Julyth Transition Day

11  Julyth Reports Sent Home

15  Julyth Sports Day

17  Julyth Leavers Assembly

18  Julyth Colour Run

18  Julyth Last Day of Term

1  & 2  Septst nd Staff Training Days -
School CLOSED

3  Sept 2025rd New Academic Year
begins - Autumn 1

Headteacher update

Whole school attendance this week was 95.20% 
This is fantastic. We would encourage this throughout

the whole school year next year.
Year 1 had the highest attendance this week at 98.71% 

Great job children!

Shine Awards

Nursery - Taika
Reception - Rhys

Year 1 - Charlie
Year 2 - 

Year 3 - Chloe
Year 4 - Imogen & Noah

Year 5 - 
Year 6 - 

school calendar
safeguarding

We were thrilled to see the success of our first ever Year 5 and Year 6
production this week – what a performance! A huge thank you to all
the staff involved for their time and energy in making it such a
memorable event. We may well have some future stage and screen
stars in our midst! 

Today, children across the school embraced change with confidence
during our Transition Day, supported brilliantly by staff to ensure a
smooth move into their new classes. 

Year 6 SATs results were also published this week – we are incredibly
proud of all their hard work and determination. Annual Reports are
going home with children today. 

End of Year Reports have been sent home today. Please check your
child’s bag for them and have a good read. Any queries please do feel
free to have a chat to the class teacher.

Next week is another busy one with more exciting activities to round
off the term!

“Emergency alerts contain life-saving information and should
be kept switched on for your own safety.

You can opt out of emergency alerts. For example, victims of
domestic abuse with a concealed phone may find it

appropriate to turn off alerts.
How you opt out depends on your device, if you still get alerts
after opting out, contact your device manufacturer for help.”

(Gov.uk, 2025)
Information continued on next page...



Monday Running Club KS2 (SPACES)

Tuesday

Wednesday

Thursday

Friday Netball Years 5&6 (SPACES)

Bishops Prize for RE
Joseph (Y3) was awarded the Bishop’s Prize for RE this year for his
outstanding contribution to RE. Joseph shares his faith beautifully as
well as showing great knowledge of and respect for the beliefs of
others. He has made a great contribution to the whole school through
his work with the school council, and the wider world by raising money
for charity. He shows our school Christian values at all times. Well done
Joseph! Very well deserved. 

Alerts continued:
iPhones and Android phones
To opt out:

1.Search your settings for ‘emergency alerts’.
2.Turn off ‘severe alerts’ and ‘extreme alerts’.

Other mobile phones and tablets
Depending on the manufacturer and software version of your phone,
emergency alerts settings may be called different names, such as
‘wireless emergency alerts’ or ‘emergency broadcasts’.
The settings can usually be found in one of the following ways. Go to:

‘message’, then ‘message settings, then ‘wireless emergency alerts’,
then ‘alert’
‘settings’, then ‘sounds’, then ‘advanced’, then ‘emergency
broadcasts’
‘settings’, then ‘general settings’, then ‘emergency alerts’

Then turn off ‘severe alerts’, ‘extreme alerts’ and ‘test alerts’”(Gov.uk,
2025)
More information can be found at https://www.gov.uk/alerts/opting-out

acceptance
“which encourages
acceptance of one
another, are great
starting points. ” 

-Romans 15:7-

Adverts
MEssages

01327 493112

enquiries@monksmoorceprimary.co.uk

www.monksmoorceprimary.co.uk

@MonksmoorCEPrimary

Summer Term 22.04 to 18.07.2025

Please note adverts are not a recommendation from the school. We advise
you evaluate the service fully to ensure you are happy with the service.


